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EERA Conference Proposal Decision

Dear Chih-hsuan,

Congratulations! Your proposal, Explore the Effectiveness of A Career-
Driven, Problem-Based Learning Al Summer Camp in Smart
Manufacturing for Middle and High School Students, has been accepted
as a Poster Presentation at the 2025 Eastern Educational Research
Association Annual Conference, February 20-21, 2025, at the Sonesta
Resort in Hilton Head, South Carolina. If applicable, please notify any co-
authors of your acceptance, and additional conference information will be
sent to you as we get closer to the event. Please register and make your
reservations early to get the best rates! The link to the registration site is
https://api.fourwaves.com/event-redirect/account. We look forward to

your presentation!

William Williams
EERA President-Elect and Conference Organizer
williamsw@concord.edu




You've been added as an author to a
submission

Hello Yingjing,

You have been added as an author to the submission entitled Explore
the Effectiveness of A Career-Driven, Problem-Based Learning Al
Summer Camp in Smart Manufacturing for Middle and High School
Students, submitted by Chih-hsuan Wang wangchi@auburn.edu for the
event 2025 EERA Annual Conference.

You can login to see the details of the submission using the link below.

To activate/access your account, click on the button below.

Access my account




